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31/10/2024  21:40:582024/4673/T SUPPRT Rosina Buckland I fully support the application to fell the silver birch tree. The unevenness of the ground due to its root growth 

has become dangerous, and I do not feel safe on the occasions when I use that area of the garden. Further, 

its extreme height blocks some of the view from my upper window.
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